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Coaching at Work is a bi-monthly magazine, which is available in printed or 
digital format. Subscription includes access to all articles published in the 
last five years; free registration on our global coach listing, worth £50; a 
monthly e-newsletter, and membership of the Coaching at Work global 
7,500 plus Coaching at Work LinkedIn group. There are discounts on 
subscriptions available to members of the main professional bodies and 
some coach training providers.  
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Maren Donata 
Urschel is an 
experienced coach and 
supervisor. She has lived 
in three countries. 
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Letter from Japan

MAREN  
DONATA URSCHEL

Japanese 
culture has a 
bewildering 
array of rules, 
but its many 
gestures 
of respect 
could prove 
a powerful 
addition to 
coaching 

18 W November/December | Vol 7 Issue 6 © 2012 | www.coaching-at-work.com

For personal use only


